
 

Stagecoaches in New Mexico 
 

 

 

Join Ken Bower, a volunteer docent with the New 
Mexico History Museum, for a presentation about 
stagecoach travel in New Mexico. Learn some history 
about stagecoaches and the stage lines that passed 
through our state. He will also discuss some fun facts 
about stagecoach travel in the 1880’s. 

 

1 p.m. Saturday, February 22 in the Vista Grande Public 
Library Meeting Room.  

 


